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19 May 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents  

 

Smithdon's Big Day Out  

 
We plan to give all students the opportunity to enjoy a trip to Pleasurewood Hills again this year as part of 
the curriculum enhancement activities at the end of the summer term.  

The trip will take place for Year 7 students on Tuesday 19 July, Year 8 students on Wednesday 20 July 
and Year 9 students on Thursday 21 July.  

We will leave Smithdon by coach at 8.45am and return at approximately 7pm. Students may bring a packed 
lunch or purchase refreshments at the park. The cost of the trip is £25.00, which includes entrance fee and 
travel. In the event that your child is unable to attend, any payments made are non-refundable unless the trip 
is cancelled by the school due to unforeseen circumstances.  

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please make your payment of £25.00 and complete the 
necessary information required on ParentPay by Friday 17 June 2022. 

Please note there are only limited places available, if the trip gets over-subscribed then we will use a fair, 
random name generator to allocate places on the trip and to the waiting list. In the event that your child 
does not get selected then any monies paid will be refunded. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

Mr J Hirst 

Headteacher 
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